
 

 

 
Replacement of Overhead Shield Wire 

Monongahela River, Mile 12.2      
 

 
1.    To All Whom It May Concern:  Notice is given that Sargent Electric for Duquesne Light 
Company will be replacing an overhead shield wire crossing over the Monongahela River, 
approximate Mile 11.2,  adjacent to USX Edgar Thompson Works in Braddock, Allegheny 
County, Pennsylvania.  
 
2.    The work will be performed 7:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m., on Saturday, October 1 and Sunday, 
October 2, 2011.  
 
3.    All equipment will be on land. During the work activity, two (2) emergency employees will 
be stationed both upstream and downstream to spot oncoming traffic.  Work will cease until all 
clear is given.  
 
4.    Navigators, please use caution in and around the area. 
 
FOR THE DISTRICT ENGINEER: 
 
 
                         /signed/ 
                                                                                       
                                                                               JAMES R. FISHER 
                                                                               Acting Chief, Operations Division 
 
 
 

Notice to 
Navigation Interests 
 
In reply refer to   US Army Corps of Engineers, Pittsburgh District 
Notice No. below   1000 Liberty Avenue, Pittsburgh, PA  15222-4186 
                                                                (412) 395-7189 
                                                                 www.lrp.usace.army.mil/or/or-f/navrpt.htm 

Notice No.  11-31                                                                                      Date: September 21, 2011    
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